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“Patriotism comes from the heart. It is a feeling of loyality and allegiance

that is the result of knowledge and belief.”
Dear Parent,

Every year we celebrate Independence day with fervour and enthusiasm with our dipsites in school. These
unprecedented Covid19 times may have confined us in our homes but they have definitely not confined our zeal,
our patriotic spirit and our love for our country. We are proud Indians and will always be! We have utmost respect
for our Defence forces and medical warriors who protect us from adversities. Our fervour and enthusiasm to
celebrate Independence day with our dipsites is strong. This year we wish to make this day even more special
with your presence along with your ward in the Online Independence Day Special Assembly on August 15, 2020.

Details of the Event:
Day/Date : Saturday, August 15, 2020
Timings : 9.00am-9.40am

For classes V-VIII :

The Independence Day Celebrations will be held as a Special Assembly conducted by the respective Class
Teachers through Zoom platform. The Personal Meeting ID of Zoom class will be shared by Class Teachers in their
respective Google Classroomes.

For classes IX-XII :
A Special Assembly will be held on Google Meet which will be shown via a live stream. The link for the live
stream will be shared through the Google Classrooms by the respective class teachers.

All the students and family members are requested to wear Tricolour badges and display our National Flag on
their table. (A video has been shared by the class teachers on how to make the tricolour badges and the National
Flag). Do keep your favourite sweets or chocolates on the table along with the National Flag. We would love to
receive your photos with your family celebrating the occasion with us. You can send your photos to the
respective Class Teacher who will compile all photos received into a special memory collage to be shared on
school's Facebook page. You must send in yourimage latest by 1.00 pm on August 15, 2020.

Let's take this opportunity to unite as a family from our homes with pride for our nation in our hearts and let the
sound of the National Anthem resonate our spirit of patriotism.

Jai Hind.

Principal




